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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 30th NOVEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Will the Chief Minister advise what consultation, if any, he had with the newly-appointed Minister for 

Children and Housing prior to the announcement of the decision not to proceed with the Jersey Care 

Memorial?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

Before the appointment of the Deputy to the position of Minister for Children and Housing, I did discuss 

the Jersey Care Memorial with him. The Deputy informed me of what he was due to say in his nomination 

speech. I suggested that he arrange a meeting with the Citizens Panel as a priority, and which I understand 

is in the process of being arranged.   

 

 

 


